
 
Monday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s 
   

  9.00am  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)   St Mary’s 
   
Tuesday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
   

  9.00am  Holy Mass     Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
   

  6.30pm  Stations of the Cross    St Mary’s 
     followed by 
   

  7.00pm  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 

   
Wednesday 9.00am  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s  
    

  10.30am  School Stations of the Cross   St Mary’s School  
   

  11.00am  School Stations of the Cross   St Wulstan’s 
 
Thursday 9.30am   St Wulstan’s Whole School Mass  St Wulstan’s 
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s  
       
Friday  9.45am  School Stations of the Cross   St Charles’ School 
 

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s 
     followed by Confessions 
   

  5.30pm  Stations of the Cross    St Wulstan’s 
     followed by 
 

  6.00pm  Holy Mass      St Wulstan’s 
   
Saturday 10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s   

   

  4.00pm - 4.45pm Confessions     St Mary’s 
   

  5.00pm  Holy Mass (Sunday Vigil)   St Mary’s 
   

   
Sunday 9.00am  Holy Mass      Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
   

  9.30am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
 

  10.30am  Holy Mass      St Charles’ School 
   

  11.00am  Holy Mass      St Wulstan’s 
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 30 March 2025            4th Sunday of Lent (C) 

 

Stations of the Cross  

Stations of the Cross will take place every 
Tuesday and Friday during Lent, followed by 
Mass: 
 

Tuesday 6.30pm St Mary’s  
 

Friday  5.30pm St Wulstan’s 

 

Walk with Me - A Journey of Prayer for Lent 

The last few booklets are available 
from church.  

 

The suggested donation is £1.00.  
 

Please place in the basket. 



 

Mass Intentions received this week 

David Kemp (2) 
Frank Holmes (2) 
Peter Slater 
Betty Wilkinson - Mother’s Day Memories 
Barbara Noblett - Mother’s Day Memories 
Sabina Harrison - Mother’s Day Memories 
Ursula Theaker - Mother’s Day Memories 
Pat Gavin RIP 
Lucy Clarke (Green) - Mother’s Day 
Pat Lysons - Birthday 3 April 
Freda Lowther RIP - Anniversary 26 March 

 

Fasting on Friday at St Mary’s 

Each Friday in Lent we offer soup and rolls after 
the 10.00am Mass at St Mary’s.  Donations will be 
sent to Mary’s Meals to feed hungry children in 
poor countries.  All are welcome. 

 

Easter Flower Collection 

This weekend there will be a 
retiring collection which will go 
towards the cost of the Easter 
flowers.  We are so grateful to 
those who give their time to 
produce floral arrangements 
throughout the year and also to 
those parishioners who help to 

produce floral arrangements throughout the year 
and also to parishioners who help to fund this by 
donating to the Flower Fund Boxes. 

 

St Killians Votive Candles 

Next week, the St Killians Votive Candle Burning 
System will be installed at Our Lady and St 
Hubert’s, St Wulstan’s and St Mary’s Churches.  
 

St Killians is the safest, cleanest, most 
environmentally friendly votive candle burning 
system in the world. Their system is endorsed for 
its safety by the largest insurer to the Catholic 
Church.  
 

The candles in the system are completely smoke 
free, which will help preserve our statues and 
artefacts and reduce our maintenance costs. 
 

The system does not use any plastic or 
aluminium. All the candle wax from the system is 
recycled. 
 

The system is cleaner than our current votive 
system, and wax spillage on the floors, stands and 
surrounding areas will be greatly reduced. 
 

The suggested donation is 50p per candle and we 
hope the beauty of the system enhances your 
experience of lighting votive candles.   

There will be a collection for the 
Saint Vincent de Paul Society (SVP) 
after the Masses at Our Lady and St 
Hubert’s Church and St Wulstan’s 

 

Great Harwood SVP 

Church next Sunday 6 April.  The next meeting 
will be on Monday 14 April at St Wulstan’s 
Church. 

 
 

A Cappella Singers Concert - Sunday 6 April 

The A Cappella Singers 
p r e s e n t  G l o r i a ! 
Uplifting sacred and 
secular music, including 
Vivaldi’s Gloria on 
Sunday 6 April at 
3.00pm at All Saint’s 
Church, Clayton le 
Moors.  
 

Tickets  are  £10 
including refreshments. 
Please call 01254 
384321 or pay on the 
door. 

 

Our Lady and St Hubert’s Piety Stall 

Easter cards are now on sale, along with Birthday, 
Get Well, Sympathy, Mass and Baptism cards.  
There are many more items also available, all at 
low prices.  Please come and browse. 

 

Postcards from SPUC 

Postcards from SPUC will be given out at the end 
of Masses this weekend.  Dr Whitehouse says, 
“Please join me in petitioning the Prime Minister 
to fund the urgent staffing needs of our world 
class hospices. Palliative care has suffered in 
countries where assisted suicide has been 
legalised. Palliative care is the way forward. Not 
assisted suicide.” 

We continue our Jubilee of Jubilees series by 
exploring the theme of mercy in relation to Lent 
and the traditions of Jubilee to better understand 
how we are called to respond in this holy year of 
grace. For our latest resources, please 
visit https://dioceseofsalford.org.uk/news/
jubilee-2025/calendar/  

 

Jubilee for the Missionaries of Mercy 

 

Mercy and Plenary Indulgences 

The diocese has produced an information sheet 
about Mercy and Plenary Indulgences in this 
Jubilee Year.  Copies are available at the back of 
church. 


